
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Position: No Objection 

 

SUMMARY OF POSITION  

This legislation is scheduled for consideration by CHAP at the monthly Commission hearing on 

Tuesday, November 12, at 1:05 p.m., which will take place after the City Council hearing for this 

bill. We will provide the staff report following the hearing.  

 

Staff will be recommending a position of “no objection” because this bill will not impact 

designated historic properties. 

 

CONCLUSION 

Staff anticipates a formal adoption of “no objection” to the bill on Tuesday, November 12.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at eric.holcomb@baltimorecity.gov or at 410-371-

5667.  

 

TO The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council 

FROM 
Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, Commission for  

Historical and Architectural Preservation 

DATE November 8, 2024 

SUBJECT City Council Bill #24-0608 
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